
BETHLEHEM-ELLENDALE WATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS

The Bethlehem-Ellendale Water System Improvements project will provide improved 
water supply at areas of the Bethlehem and Ellendale Communities.   

The project will provide approximately 23,000 linear feet of 8-inch and 12-inch water 
lines which will connect existing dead-end lines to eliminate the dead-ends and provide 
an additional water supply for lines along Devil Track Road, Blankenship Road, Teague 
Town Road and Bowman Cutover Road.  The connections will also provide an 
additional supply to the Highway 127 water line which serves the Ellendale Community. 

The existing Bethlehem water booster pump station will be upgraded to improve the 
water supply to the areas served by the system. 

A new 600,000 gallon water storage tank will be constructed adjacent to the existing 
Ellendale water storage tanks.  This tank will provide additional water volume and 
improved service for the Ellendale Community. 


